
 

 

2014 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING #2 
 
NIAGARA REGION 
WELLAND CANAL 
 
 
WHARF 18.2 AND WHARF 18.3 
 

Wharf 18.3 

Mariners are advised that wharf 18.3 is not in service along the entire length for the 2014 navigation 
season. 

Wharf 18.2 

Mariners are advised of the following conditions regarding wharf 18.2 for the 2014 navigation season: 

 • Wharf 18.2 is deemed not in service with exceptions as determined allowable by Traffic Control 
who will take prevailing weather conditions into account; 

 • Wharf 18.2 is only to be used in emergency situations as directed by Traffic Control and if used; 
              Masters are advised to use only one mooring line per bollard when securing along wharf 18.2. 

 

 
Glenn Rutherford 
Process Support Coordinator - Canal Services 
St.Catharines, Ontario 
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